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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
 
It has been such a positive start to the term.  Children have returned to school with 
excitement and engagement.  We have also welcomed our new Reception pupils to their first 
full week in school.  They have settled into the school routines seamlessly with so much 
independence.  A truly impressive beginning for all!   
 
Our new School Improvement Advisor, Lisa Valla, visited the school alongside Ali England, 
our Chair of Governors this week.  Both Mrs Valla and Mrs England commented on the calm 
and purposeful the school environment and the implementation of our new curriculum.   
 
It was great to see many parents and carers this week during our ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
meetings.  We hope that you have found the meetings informative.  For those who did not 
have a chance to attend the meeting, the presentations will be uploaded on the class 
webpage.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as you have helped to make the start of the year such a 
success.  Our gratitude also goes to the staff team for all their hard work in getting everything 
up and running so quickly to benefit all pupils in school.  
 
 
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
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Contact 
 

             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             VanGogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
 

This Weeks Celebration Awards 
 

Evie, Caris, Imogen, Olivia, Archie, Izzie, Teddy, Betty, Harrison 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than 96% target for attendance: 

Week Commencing: 2nd September 2024 
 

Van Gogh 100% 
Turner 100% 

Whiteread 100% 
Matisse 98.86% 

Lichtenstein 97.98% 
Hepworth 96.84% 

Banksy 96.55% 
Moore 96.43% 
Hockney 96.3% 

Baldessari 96.3% 
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Dates For Your Diary 
 

28th Sept:                   Individual Photos 
18th Sept:                   EYFS Stay & Play 
28th Oct:                     Half Term 
Week Com. 4th Nov: Parent Consultations 
8th Nov:                       EYFS Diwali Colour Run 

PE ROUNDUP 

 
We are extremely proud and excited to share the news that Bassingbourn Community 
Primary school has now received the platinum school games award. As a school we look 
like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents and staff that have helped facilitate 
the school in achieving this. 

 
 

Mr. Mikelson 

 


